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JESSICA PIERCE,
OK Sportsfans,
Time for the end-of-year update, so here goes:

-Football season is over for all intents and purposes....at least the Aggie seasonis, and isn't
that all that matters?....

-Work is well underway on the Lindenwood/Shasta road repaving. There have been a few
hiccups, as usual, but it really looks great now that some completed work can be seen. We
are still aiming for completion by the end of Spring '25. Thanks to the affected residents for
your patience.

-Still shooting for commencement of Memorial Drive repaving/replacement to start
early/mid '25 as well. Will be a huge pain as it's a huge job on a high-traffic street with lots
of access issues. More to come on that as the County's work schedule gets

confirmed. Totally funded with County money.... actually, OUR money that we paid them
that we're kinda getting back.... kinda.

-Holiday Farmer's Market this Wednesday the 18th from 3-7 pm. Special Holiday vendors
are perfect for picking up some last-minute gifts or just enjoying some caroling, cocoa, and
cheer. The usual Saturday Market will continue every Saturday thru the Holidays.

-The MVPD Twinkle Light Parade is next Thursday the 19th, see the invite and route
attached. Great event, so sign up, load up the kids, and join in the Parade, or just come out
and see the lights, it's pretty cool.

-Also attached you will see an article from a few months back showing how Hunters Creek
Village is the #1 value tax/services-wise in the State.... a Wonderful Honor for us.

-As always, Thanks to the Gross family for the beautiful tree decorations at the Saddlewood
Park.



Many Thanks to our many volunteers who do a great job, ensuring that our Police and Fire,
Board of Adjustments, and Planning and zoning commissions run fantastically for the
benefit of our residents.

Once again, we end the year with no debt, full coffers, in great financial shape, fully staffed,
all done with the lowest tax rate in the Region. Wonderful job by our Council and Staff!

Ok, that's it, another great year, thanks to all.

Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah, and a blessed Holidays to all. Still working on my
Christmas poem.....stand by....

Jim Pappas

Mayor Hunters Creek Village



